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Newburyport Historical Commission 
City Council Chambers 

December 27, 2017 
 
 
 
A regular meeting of the Newburyport Historical Commission was scheduled for 
Wednesday, December 27, at 7:30 p.m.  In attendance were members Stephen Dodge and 
Ned McGrath.  A quorum was not present. 
 
Applicant Ted Epstein attended the meeting.  He has requested a DOD Special Permit 
from the Planning Board to alter the façade at 15 Pleasant Street.  He briefly described 
his plans to change the front windows and add two emergency exits.  The item will be on 
the agenda for the January 10 meeting.    
 
 
 


